
 
 

  

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 enterprise 
 
As your child is now in year 6 I am contacting you about the year 6                               
enterprise programme that Friends launched last year. 
 
Each child in year 6 will be given £10, and will be asked to think of an idea                                   
about how they can use it to make a profit. Children can work alone or in                               
teams, however the final amount will be divided equally. It will be then up to                             
the children to decide how they wish to spend their profit. 
 
In order to run the enterprise programme we will need 1 or 2 parents/carers                           
to mentor the children. This will be someone (or people) who will be our                           
contact point and will help the children where required.  
 
Last year’s year 6 did a fantastic job, turning their £110 into an amazing                           
£827.53. This meant each child received £75.23 at the end of the year                         
(including their original £10). It really inspired them to work hard towards                       
making a profit, and we’re hoping this year’s year 6 will be equally                         
enthusiastic! :-) 
 
It really is a great opportunity for the children but we can’t run this without                             
an adult to help them, so any assistance will be very much appreciated. I                           
will arrange to meet with the volunteer parents/carers to run through                     
everything.  Thank you! 
 
If you are able to help (or if you would like more information) please speak                             
to me at school, or call/message me on 07867 848058 by ​Friday 5th                         
October​. 
 
Many thanks 
 

Lorna 
Lorna Patelaros 
Chair, Friends of Antrobus School PTA 

 


